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My name is Kyle Chock, Executive Director for the Pacific Resource Partnership (PRP), 
a labor-management consortium representing over 240 signatory contractors and the 
Hawaii Carpenters Union. 

PRP supports the nomination of Samuel Moku to the Civil Rights Commission. Mr. 
Moku currently serves as the Program Administrator for the Department of Hawaiian 
Home Lands (DHHL), Home Ownership Assistance Program (HOAP). He works with 

. various State departments, the legislature, Native Hawaiian organizations and the 
Hawaii Carpenters Union to provide DHHL beneficiaries with necessary tools for 
homeownership and/or careers in carpentry. 

Mr. Moku shows a great capacity to deal with projects and people on multiple levels. He 
has the experience, knowledge, and insight that will make him an invaluable asset to the 
Civil Rights Commission. 
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